716 Newington Avenue,
Baltimore-17, Maryland
May 16th, 1944

Dear Kan,

It was certainly a pleasant surprise to
hear from you way up in New York. But we are more than glad
that you have found work, and that you are now busy at it.

I don't really know too much about draftsman's work or abar t
mechanical drawing, but I am sure that you are liking the
work, I hope you do.

I hope, too, that you were able to find
a place in the suburbs by this time, and have called for your
family. But places are hard to find these days, aren't they?
I hope you were successful.

As for us, Harry is busy with his studies
for the final Oral Exams that he will be taking very shortly
now, maybe this next week- but anyway the following week sure.
As for me, I quit the work there, and at the present time I
am not working . I am staying home and doing the typing of
his Thesis for him., As you can see for yourself, I am just
no good as'a typist for I never had formal lessons on 1t,
i.e., school training or anything like that. I just pick them
out,

By the way, excuse me for typing this letter
but, if you just knew what my long-hand was like, you would
take this typing any day. And so you better just let me type
like this.

You say you went up as far as Boston?%
You should have told me before, and then you could have met
my dentist brother up there., Of course he couldn't have
helped you with finding the type of job that you wanted, but
it would have been nice to have met him anyway, don't you
think? Well, maybe there will be another time.

Well, everything over here, including
the weather is very fine these days. I hope that it is the
same up in New York.

Until again then, I remain,

Sincerely,



S. Iwamoto- -
716 Newington Avenue,
Baltimore-17, Maryland

Mr. Kane ji Domoto
330 East 57th St.,
New York, N. Y.
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